
No. BRA/CH/881/01/2020
भारत का राजदतूावास/Embassy of India

ब्रासीलि�या/Brasilia
***

NOTICE INVITING TENDER FOR SELECTION OF COMPANY FOR
MAINTENANCE OF COMPUTERS AND COMPUTER RELATED PERIPHERALS 

IN THE EMBASSY OF INDIA, BRASILIA

CORRIGENDUM & Extention of Tender Submission Date

This notification for Extension of Tender submission date in continuation of the
Tender  Document  for  maintenance  of  the  computer  and  computer  related
peripherals in  the Embassy of India floated on 12 September 2024 on the official
website  of  the  Embassy  of  India,  Brasilia  under  web-link
https://eoibrasilia.gov.in/tender-12-09-24.php. 

The  Embassy  of  India  has  re-scheduled  to  extend  the  closing  date  for
submission of tender to 25 October 2024 (earlier the 3 October 2024) till 1700 hrs.
The Technical Bid document opening time will be at 1500 hrs on re-scheduled date
of 28 October 2024 and the financial bid document opening time will be 1600 hrs on
28 October 2024.  

Please  note  that  the  agencies  already  submitted  the  complete  Tender
Documents will be considered for bids opening and need not apply again, however if
desire,  they may revise their already submitted bids and resubmit by 25 October
2024 till 1700 hrs. All other terms and conditions of the tender documents will remain
the  unchanged.   The  tender  documents  are  available  on  our  Embassy  of  India
website https://eoibrasilia.gov.in/tender-12-09-24.php. 
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